

## IDAHO AVIATION FOUNDATION PO Box 2016 Eagle, Idaho



29 June 2021

Dear Friends;

I am extremely happy to report that the "Fly Idaho" license plates will continue to be available.

As you all know, that program nets the Idaho Aviation Foundation (IAF) approximately \$20,000 per year that we use for making grants for airfield facilities and improvements, as well as general aviation support programs. The license plate also identifies supporters of Idaho Aviation.

Due to recent legislative action, we needed to increase the participation from the existing approximately 1400 to 2000 by July 1<sup>st</sup> or lose the program. As of this morning, 2063 aviation enthusiasts have registered and people are still signing up. I cannot tell you how grateful we, on the IAF Board of Directors, are for the overwhelming response to the appeal. In particular, we want to thank Andrew George, Crista Worthy, Larry Taylor, Paul Cainkar, and Paul Butterworth for their relentless support, as well as the whole Idaho Aviation Association over the last 6 months. This is what working together is all about. The battle, however, is not over. We have to maintain 2000+ plates annually or the program will be shut down.

Please accept my personal thanks and that of the entire IAF Board of Directors for making this campaign such an overwhelming success.

Best Regards,

James E. Davies, President Idaho Aviation foundation

James & Davies